
UPDATE – March 25, 2020 – 9:30 AM 

 

Good morning, 

We are currently making preparation to provide weekly educational opportunities for our 

students starting on Monday March 30th.  We are finalizing plans and still receiving continuing 

guidance and clarification from the PA Department of Education.  Teachers met in online video 

conference sessions yesterday to help contribute to the planning process and are working 

remotely over the next three days to develop instructional activities for our students.   Our 

teachers miss their students and are excited to be able to find creative ways to interact and 

learn together during this closure.  These activities will be available on the website 

www.pcam.org with alternatives available for those who may not have technology access. 

Please stay tuned!   

In the meantime, you can visit the Resources for Families link on our website for links to helpful 

resources and learning activities.   #PantherStories questions continue on Twitter.  Also, we are 

planning a virtual theme week next week for students, staff, and the community. 

We continue to work to develop plans for addressing issues such as dual enrollment courses, 

scheduling of activities, and more.  Please know that our first priority during this pandemic is to 

do our part of keep our communities safe and healthy.     Thank you to our entire community 

for your support and patience during this incredibly difficult time. We can get through this 

together!  

We continue to encourage everyone to continue to follow recommendations provided by the 

PA Department of Health and the CDC.  Please stay home and stay well! 

 

William W. Marshall 

Superintendent 

Penn Cambria School District 

 

http://www.pcam.org/

